
Certificate
 Of Appreciation 

This is to certify that

Iqra Malik

from Jamia Hamdard, has successfully participated in the Referral contest of Internshala Student 

Partner-24 edition to assist students to learn a new skill and help them advance in their career during 

COVID pandemic. 

We appreciate the efforts put in and wish the ISP all the best for future endeavors.

Date of certification: 25/10/2021

Head - ISP Team
Designation


